

City of Broken Arrow

Request for Action

File #: 19-441, Version: 1

Broken Arrow City Council Meeting of: 04-16-2019

Title:

Consideration, discussion, and possible approval of the appointment of Richard Carter to the City of Broken Arrow Board of Adjustment for a

three-year term to expire May 1, 2022

Background:

Board of Adjustment (BOA) members are appointment to serve three-year terms. Richard Carter has been recommended for appointment to the Board of Adjustment by Mayor Craig Thurmond. If appointed to the BOA, Mr. Carter's term will be set to expire May 1, 2022.

Cost: \$0

Funding Source: None

Requested By: Michael Skates, Development Services Director

Approved By: Michael L. Spurgeon, City Manager

Attachments: None

Recommendation:

Approve the appointment of Richard Carter to serve a three-year term on the Board of Adjustment, to expire May 1, 2022.